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Homeless Feeding at Sunnyvale Armory 
SNAIL General Meeting Wednesday – February 19th 
Thursday –February 6th The Emergency Housing Consortium needs our 

help to assist in serving food at the Sunnyvale 
Armory.  This program will continue through the 
end of March.  Please call Elaine at 749-1846 or 
e-mail at chairman@snail.org. 

 
Topic: What’s New In Library Services 
Speaker: Chris Doxtad, Community 

Librarian 
  
Learn new information on Sunnyvale’s Library 
services and programs including things you can 
do from home using the Website. Also, the 
Library is looking for our input on how to provide 
better services in Sunnyvale. 

 
San Jose Taiko Comes to Sunnyvale 

Friday – March 14th 
San Jose Taiko will be coming to the Sunnyvale 
Community Theater. Join SNAIL neighbors for a 
fun and interesting evening of high energy Taiko 
drumming. Sunnyvale Community Theater is a 
small theater located at the Community Center on 
Remington  Drive. Tickets are $20.00 and can be 
purchased by calling 733-6611. Get your tickets 
now as it is sure to be a sell-out! Next month, we 
will have more details on meeting place and time. 

 
Location: Columbia Middle School 
     Teacher Lounge 
Time: 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 
 
All SNAIL area residents and guests are welcome.   
It is OK to bring children. 

  
  

Free English Lessons Chinese New Year’s Celebration  
Wednesday – February 12th Free English lessons are available at Silicon 

Valley Learning Institute, 2510 Town Center 
Lane in Sunnyvale. The lessons will help prepare 

Celebrate the Year of the Goat!  Each month, we 
pick a different restaurant in Sunnyvale to show 
our support in the community.  Our get-togethers 
are fun!  Socialize with neighbors, both new and 
old. 

for job interviews, learn more about American 
culture or just to practice speaking English. To 
make an appointment, please call 730-1512 or 
send email to infor@svli.com.  
 Location:  Shanghai Restaurant 
  East Maude 
Soil amendments for your yard or garden  (across from Bishop School) 
Several wheelbarrow loads of good soil, 
containing well-aged redwood chips, free for the 
taking.  Call Tarik at 745-1241. 

Time: 6:45 p.m. 
 
Call Jeannie Biddle at 734-0739 for more 
information and reservations.  
 
 

Grants from Resources For Families and Communities and the Community Foundation of the Silicon Valley have assisted us with 
the publication of our newsletter. Smoking is not permitted at our activities. 



 
SNAIL Newsletter under new management 
As your new Secretary, I have assumed 
responsiblity for the editing and production of this 
newsletter, starting with this issue.  Toward this 
goal, I solicit criticism from the readership.  If you 
have any comments or suggestions regarding 
format or content, please send e-mail to 
secretary@snail.org or call Tarik at 745-1241.  
The empty space below could have been your 
article! 
 
 
 
 

 
Did you know...? 
The city of Sunnyvale has a number of "quality of 
life" regulations.  For example, the storage or 
accumulation of materials, equipment, debris, 
junk, litter, etc. in public view is forbidden.  The 
same goes for trash cans when not put out for 
collection.  Whenever possible, please put the 
eyesores in the back yard, folks.  If you have 
questions or concerns about neighborhood 
preservation issues, please contact Jim at 
np@snail.org or 737-9479. 
 
 
Founders' Corner 

"A republic, if you can keep it." 
 Benjamin Franklin. 

 
 
 

SNAIL BOARD and CITY of SUNNYVALE SUPPORT STAFF 
 
Chairman:  Elaine Rowan 690 West Fernwood Circle 749-1846 
Vice Chair:  Connie Cook-Turner 810 Carolina Ave. 739-8490 
Treasurer:  Jeannie Biddle 245 East Eaglewood  734-0739 
Secretary: Tarik Peterson 667 San Diego Ave.  745-1241 
Neighborhood Preser. Volunteer: Jim Quaderer  302 Beechnut 737-9479 
Neighborhood Preserv. Specialist: Mark Standler SV Neighborhood Preserv. 730-7610 
Neighborhood Resource Officer: Officer Dave Faletta Sunnyvale Public Safety 730-7145 
Newsletter Distribution: June Valenti 610 North Bayview 245-1296 
 Connie Cook-Turner 810 Carolina Ave. 739-8490 
 
 
 

SUNSET REAL ESTATE 
 

22 SNAIL homes sold in the last 3 years! 
Seller’s Discounts 

 
Call Doug and Kristen at 408 245-8555 

 

S.N.A.I.L. area Longwave Radio 
KLFB  165 KHZ A.M 

Listener/Request Line:  732-8286 
E-mail: klbfblw@attbi.com 
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